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July 30, 2021 
 
Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman 
c/o Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer 
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE: WASHINGTON STATE ASSOCIATION OF PERMIT TECHNICIANS CHAPTER 
ENDORSEMENT 
 
Dear Chairman Bryant and Nominating Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Washington State Association of Permit Technicians (WSAPT), I am pleased 
to endorse the candidacy of Mr. James Sayers and their election to the International Code 
Council Board of Directors. 
 
Mr. Sayers credentials, resume and involvement with the ICC organization speak for 
themselves in representing his knowledge, dedication, and overall understanding of the 
issues our industry faces today and in the future. 
 
WSAPT would like to also speak Mr. Sayers on-going support of Permit Technicians. Over the 
last several years he has worked to elevate the recognition of Permit Technicians not only in 
Region II, but across the nation. We deeply appreciate his support and dedication to shining 
a spotlight on our profession and the work that we do. It is for all these reasons, and more, 
that we feel Mr. Sayers is an ideal candidate to fairly represent all Code Officials. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jessica Lether  

Jessica Lether, President 
Washington State Association of Permit Technicians 
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